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Alexandra M. Wilson 
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March 15, 2018 
via IZIS 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th Street, NW 
Suite 210S 
Washington, DC  20001 
 

Re: BZA Application No. 19633-A; Updated Relief- Modification of Significant; 3629 T 
Street, NW.  

 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 

 Enclosed is a statement in support of the Modification of Significance, a list of owners within a 200 

ft. radius of the Property, and a Certificate of Service. The Applicant originally requested a minor 

modification, as the underlying facts of the case have not changed. However, out of an abundance of caution 

and after discussions with the Office of Zoning and Office of Planning, the Applicant is now requesting a 

modification of significance.  

  

         

Sincerely, 

 

________________________________ 

       Alexandra M. Wilson 
       Sullivan & Barros, LLP 
       March 15, 2018 
 
 

cc:  Karen Thomas, Office of Planning 
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